
Members of the JCCR Committee, 
 
As a consumer of natural gas to heat my home, heat water and fuel my range, I support HB 2020. 
Although my energy bill will increase due to this legislation, it is a small price to pay for addressing 
climate change. It will likely prod me (and my neighbors) to change our energy use habits. Some people 
are making changes where they can. To really move the needle, our elected governments should have 
changed priorities a long time ago. Now is better than never. 
 
Christy Frenzen 
1257 Orchid St 
Ashland, OR 
 


